
Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Division of Marine Fisheries 
251 Causeway Street, Suite 400 

Boston, Massachusetts  02114 

(617) 626-1520 

fax (617) 626-1509

 

 

 

June 14, 2018  
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Notice to Fishermen: Bay State Wind Benthic Surveys 

 
 

Click here for a Notice to Fishermen of benthic surveys associated with the Bay State Wind 

project beginning later in mid-June.  The survey activities will be in Mt. Hope Bay and Federal 

waters.  For more information, contact the Bay State Wind Project Fishery Liaison, John 

Williamson, whose contact information is in the Notice to Fishermen. 
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